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DATE:  March 7, 2019 
 
TO:   Environmental Services Commission 
 
FROM:  Joe Harbour, Assistant Director – Operations & Maintenance  

Lucy Liu, Assistant Director – Resource Management & Customer Service 
  

SUBJECT: February Storm Response Report 
 
 
Action Required at this Time 

None.  This is an informational briefing.  
 
Fiscal Impact 
 
None. 
 
Background 
 
The City of Bellevue experienced a series of snow storms in the first two weeks of February. These 
storms had an impact on utility service delivery.  

On March 7, Robin Murbach, Area Director - Northwest Operations, and Russell Joe, Municipal 
Relationship Manager, from Republic Services, the city’s solid waste collection vendor, will provide a 
report on how the inclement weather impacted solid waste collection services in Bellevue and Republic 
Services’ response to these storms.  

Following Republic Services’ report, Joe Harbour Assistant Director of the Operations and Maintenance 
Division, will brief the Commission on how the storms impacted water, wastewater, and storm and 
surface water operations, and the Utilities Department’s involvement in the City’s response to the storm 
events. 

 

 


